Pakistan cricket board

PREQUALIFICATION NOTICE

Provision OF MERCHANDISE SERVICES TO THE PCB
The Pakistan Cricket Board (PCB) wishes to invite sealed Expressions of Interest (EOIs) from eligible and well reputed firms/companies/vendors for the selection of pre-qualified parties from whom provision of merchandise services will be sought by the PCB. The pre-qualified parties may be issued Request(s) for Proposals (RFPs) in order to bid for the award of the contract for provision of Merchandise Services to the PCB. 

All relevant details are contained in the Pre-Qualification Document (PQD), which can be obtained, free of cost, by interested parties from the undersigned from Monday to Friday during office hours (09:00 a.m. to 05:00 p.m. Pakistan Standard Time) by or before 18 July 2022.
Duly completed EOIs should be submitted in the manner specified in the PQD so as to reach the PCB office at Gaddafi Stadium Lahore latest by 1:30 pm on 19 July 2022. The EOIs shall be opened at 2:00pm on the same date at the PCB offices. 

Firms/companies providing unsubstantiated and/or incorrect information are liable to be disqualified. The disqualified companies will be informed of the grounds of rejection upon receipt of a written request by PCB.  

Queries may be addressed in writing to the email address below. Information obtained from any other source shall not be deemed official. 
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JAWAD QAISAR

Assistant Manager Merchandising 

PAKISTAN CRICKET BOARD 

GADDAFI STADIUM, FEROZPUR ROAD

LAHORE – Pakistan

Tel: 042-3571-7231-4, Fax: 042-3571-1860
Email: bidding.commercial@pcb.com.pk 

Pakistan Cricket Board reserves the right, in its sole discretion, to cancel or amend the entire bidding process, including the prequalification, at any stage and may reject any or all bids or proposals at any time prior to acceptance. 
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